
 

 
 
 
DATE:                    October 16, 2024 
  
TO:  Tyler Meyer, Transportation Planning Division Manager  
 
FROM:  Shelia Reaves-Willett, M/WBE Specalist  
 
SUBJECT:  M/WBE Memo for Contract Exempt Services from the M/WBE Program 
                                    Plan  
 
 
The Murrow Boulevard Bridge Repairs EL-5101DR-Construction Inspection/2021-011A project 
is financed in part with the US Department of Transportation (DBE) funds. This contract is not 
subject to the requirements of the City’s M/WBE Ordiance. 
 
SRW 
 
 
Cc:  Gwen Carter, M/WBE Officer         
        Shadi Zeidan, Interim M/WBE Coordinator  
        Jason Geary, Engineering and Inspections Deputy Director  
 
   
 
 
 


